For the updated report, we want to see the CTGovProtocols that were converted from InScopeProtocols because some of the InScopeProtocols with the transfer info do not get transferred as explained below:

The original requirement for the 'transferred' tab of the spreadsheet is just the presence of the <CTGovOwnershipTransferInfo> block. When this report was made, we were not converting the Inscope protocols to CTGov protocols so the presence of the <CTGovOwnershipTransferInfo> block alone was sufficient to say that a trial has been transferred. However, because the InscopeProtocols are now converted into CTGovProtocols, the presence of the <CTGovOwnershipTransferInfo> block alone is not enough to say that a trial has been transferred. The trial should have been converted into a CTGovProtocol to be labeled transferred. Additionally, there are some InScopeProtocols that do not get converted for various reasons and it will not be accurate to include these as having been transferred. 

Currently, all transferred trials fall into 2 categories:

1. Trials that were transferred prior to the conversion of InScopeProtocols into CTGovProtocols. These protocols will have corresponding CTGov Protocols with the same NCT ID. They will also have the PDQ Info Block with the same ID information that was in the InScopeProtocol.

2. Trials that have been transferred 'recently'. All of these trials will be converted InScope trials that are now CTGovTrials. 

The above two categories are the trials that the report should consider as having been transferred.
